
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Friday, June 15, 2007 01:45 PM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: website updates at Dan Weinrich Minerals

06/15/2007

* We have added 48 new specimens to the website.  This is a great mix of specimens in all size and price ranges, including some nice 
things from China 

  

* We are planning another update sometime this weekend with more affordable specimens from the Scott Williams collection 

  

* There are now 880 searchable specimens on the website! 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 

  

If you wish to be removed from this mailing list please let us know. 


